
For Immediate Release April 26, 2019 

Eliot Aging in Place Public Meeting: Location Change 

Eliot, Maine — May 22, 2019— The Eliot Aging in Place Committee (AIP) will hold a second public 

meeting from 6 to 8 PM on May 22, 2019 at the United Methodist Church, 238 Harold L. Dowd Hwy, 

Eliot, Maine. Please note, this is a new location from what was advertised in a March press release. 

There are two entries available. The first, located on the highway, will require stairclimbing to reach the 

meeting space. A handicap-accessible entry with handicapped parking is located behind the church. 

Light refreshments will be served. 

AIP invites all Eliot residents to share their ideas at this follow-up meeting. Those attending will select an 

area of interest and join committee members to set priorities for change that will enhance residents’ 

ability to age in place, regardless of age. The action plan developed from this feedback will be presented 

to the Select Board as the AIP’s recommendations for improvement. Help the committee create the 

change that you envision. 

If you missed the community survey, don’t miss this opportunity to add your voice!    

If you need a ride, contact Melissa Albert at the Eliot Town office:  207-439-1813 x 108 or 

malbert@eliotme.org 

 

 


